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Seminar  

On June 28, 2023, the Department of Bengali organized a class seminar on "Sahitye Manobik Abedan" under the aegis 

of the college's IQAC. The resource person is Dr. Sanjay Pramanik, an Associate Professor at Vidyasagar Metropolitan 

College. The way the resource person delivered his message was highly entertaining and enriching for the pupils. The 

interactive session on the Humanitarian Appeal in Literature was also highly beneficial to both the students and the 

faculty of the department. 

 

Webinar on Theatre in post-Pandemic Era 

During the pandemic and lockdown, every office work sector suffered greatly. It had a significant impact on performing 

arts, especially the artists who work professionally. The scheduled programs for theatre companies have completely 

vanished. What are the pandemic's aftereffects for theatre, given that it is unable to preserve social isolation during 

rehearsal and on stage? This was the webinar's subject. Dr. Subodh Pattanaik, a theatre professional and activist, and 

Sri Debshankar Halder, a well-known theatre professional in Kolkata, were our distinguished speakers. In addition to 

students and faculty from other institutions, over fifty people enjoyed the speakers' speeches and the interactive session. 

Faculty Exchange Programme ’23  

Professors from other colleges frequently teach classes for the Faculty Exchange Programme as part of a Memorandum 

of Understanding with other institutions, which has greatly benefited our students. For example, Dr. Nirmalya 

Sensharma, Associate Professor at Hooghly Women's College, has taken classes for our 5th semester Honours. In 

exchange, Prof. Ajanta Chakrabarti, an Associate Professor of Bengali at our college, visited the aforesaid campus to 

teach their students. 

 



   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Project – Hooghly Jelar Lokotsab  

The fourth-semester students, in collaboration with the department faculty, were given a joint project centred 

around the local festivities in the Hooghly district. The students conducted a poll in their neighbourhood regarding 

local festivals, gathered data and images, and created a brief report on the subject. Teachers took the same action. 

The faculty then revised and composed it, and it was released under our college's IQAC. 

 

Wall Magazine – Bengali Detectives 

Anwikshan, a wall magazine published annually by the Department of Bengali, covers a variety of subjects of 

educational interest. This year's departmental wall magazine, which is produced by the students of the department 

using their handwritten scripts, paintings, and decorations, focused on a few Bengali detectives created by well-

known Bengali writers. 

 

Cultural Programme 

A spectacular cultural programme including music, singing, dance, recitation and drama has been organized by 

the students of the department named ‘Nabin Baran’ to welcome the newly admitted students to the department. 

Under the supervision of the teachers all the students participate in this cultural programme that promotes their 

social and emotional growth. 


